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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Your child may be eligible for a scholarship under the Autism Scholarship Program or the Jon 

Peterson Special Needs Scholarship Program to attend a special education program that 

implement the child’s individualized education program and that is operated by an alternative 

public provider or by a register private provider. For more information regarding this, please 

contact the Ohio Department of Education at 877-644-6338 or search the following web link 

below: 

https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Other-Resources/Scholarships/Special-Needs-Scholarship 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jasmin, School Principal 

https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Other-Resources/Scholarships/Special-Needs-Scholarship

